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Nowhere is beautiful spring weather more welcome than at your Old Hall Cemetery.  
Every year we are anxious to see soft colors return to our grounds just in time for Old 
Hall’s historic Decoration Day and for our national Memorial Day. This year the dates 
are Sunday, May 28 for Decoration Day and Monday, May 29 for Memorial Day.  As in 
the past, we anticipate brief ceremonies on Monday provided by the VFW and the Boy 
Scouts of America, beginning at 10:00 AM under the Tabernacle. 

These annual occasions are the perfect time for you to visit your cemetery to show 
continuing love for your family and friends buried at Old Hall and to express gratitude for 
those American heroes whose lives have guaranteed the freedoms we treasure here in 
the United States. 

Especially on these occasions you are encouraged to support Old Hall Cemetery with a 
donation in memory of your loved ones buried at Old Hall. As a non-profit cemetery, Old 
Hall absolutely depends upon your personal contributions for overall maintenance of 
cemetery grounds---from the roads, trees and shrubs, to administrative costs, and to tax 
obligations.  Would you please, at this special time, consider a donation in memory of 
your family and friends buried here.  You may make your contribution payable to Old Hall 
Cemetery Association---and please address your envelope to Old Hall Cemetery,            
PO Box 498, Lewisville Texas 75067.  Of course, your donation is tax deductible, and we 
will gladly send you an acknowledgment of your donation.  Should you have any questions 
regarding contributions and donations, you may contact our Treasurer, Dianne Hayes 
Mayfield, at dhmayfield6@hotmail.com. 

We cannot thank you enough for your continuing support of Old Hall Cemetery. 

 

Aubrey H. Polser, Jr., President 

Board of Directors, Old Hall Cemetery Association 

 


